


















































































































































































































































































































































































 

 

 

 

 

 

Acknowledgment 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to Mr. Tetsuya Ura, whose invaluable 
assistance made it possible to digitize and publish this historic book. Your support 
and dedication have been instrumental in bringing this project to fruition. Thank you 
for your unwavering commitment and enthusiasm. 

 
Zachary U. Kano, DMD 
President  


